
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
Wonderful Workers 
Thank you for showing us your wonderful work, Mason, Isaac, Jesse and Jamyang. We love your happy 
smiles, and we are very proud of you all. 

 

 

 

Welcome to our new student!  
We are very excited to welcome our new student, Yamin and his family 

to our Creaney ESC community. Yamin has come to join Room 2 

students and teachers this term and he has already settled in beautifully. 

He is such a sweet little man and has enjoyed meeting Mrs Green and 

playing with our Mr Potato Head toys. 

Welcome, Yamin. We are all very happy to have you here at Creaney 

ESC. 

 

Important Dates 

 
25 October -   World Teachers Day 
31 October -   Lego League 
5 November -  Beldon ESNN Senior Sports Day  
7 November -  Outdoor Classroom Day 
9 November -  Children’s Christmas Party at Perth Convention Centre (Saturday)  
12 November -  School Board Open Meeting 6.30pm 
27 November -  ESC Christmas Concert – 11.30am 
28 November -  P & C Meeting – 7.30pm 
5 December -  ESC Year 6 Graduation 9.30am 
12 December -  Last Day of Term 4 
 
2025 
 
First day back for Term 1 2025 – Wednesday 5th February 
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Ph: 9408 2950 

 We are a DGR School 
All donations are tax deductible 

 
http://creaneyesc.wa.edu.au  
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C2 Art 

We have been exploring printmaking in Art. We have had a go at a range of mono 
printing and collagraph printing techniques. In the last 3 weeks of term 3 we had a 
go at screen printing. Everyone has really enjoyed this process and some 
beautiful artworks have been created. Amazing effort C2.  

 
Mrs Tara Campbell  
Teacher 

 
 

 

Room 1 Art 

In room 1 this term we have been using shapes to make art. We started with shape collages and have 
progressed to shape printing. The students have been amazing at following directions to replicate a design 
but have also loved using their own expression to create. Such fun and creativity, great work room 1!  
 
Mrs Tara Campbell  
Teacher 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Chaplain’s Chat 
Bupa paired with Disability Sports Australia and Paralympics Australia are hosting a free event for children 
aged 10 and up to come and try Para-sports.  It will be held at the Herb Graham Recreation centre in 
Mirrabooka on Sunday 27th October between 11:30 am and 2:30 pm. 
 
Bupa Try Para-Sports WA | Kiind 
 

 

Bupa Try Para-Sports WA | Kiind 
A positive, inclusive, and safe space to be active Disability 

Sports Australia and Paralympics Australia are hosting 

their Bupa Try Para-Sports event for children and young 

people with disability aged over 10 years. What to expect 

on the day: Learn more about local Para-Sports Make 

new friends Meet and greet Paralympians and see their 

medals […] 

www.kiind.com.au 

 
 
School Board Open Meeting 
We would like to extend a warm invitation to any parents who might want to 
consider joining the School Board next year. We may have a couple of ‘seats’ 
available for nomination, and so we would like to encourage you to come along 
for the opening evening this term to see what it is all about, ask questions of 
current Board members and then you can choose to stay for the meeting to 
get a taste of how it all runs, or leave early once you have had your questions 
answered. Please note the date; Tuesday 12 November, starting at 6:30 pm 
in the staffroom. Looking forward to seeing some new faces. Please email 
storm.breen@education.wa.edu.au if you have any questions or require any 
further information.  
 
Key Word Sign 

Our Key Word Signs for this fortnight are: Want, Make, Look, Break. 
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P&C Update  

       P & C MEETING          
Come join us and help raise vital funds for your school. Meeting dates this term are:  
Thursday Week 5 - 7th November  
Thursday Week 8 - 28th November 
 

               CANTEEN                

Our new and revamped canteen begins this Thursday. Remember opening days are now Monday, 
Thursday and Friday. Orders can be through the Spriggy app (see previous posts for details on how to 
download and don't forget cash orders are still welcomed on the day through either orders in the lunch 
baskets OR at the canteen itself.  
Any funds left on your Quickcliq account will be refunded to you when you close your account.  
Let's get behind the canteen and get our orders in through Spriggy or on the day.  
 

        𝘾𝙊𝙉𝙏𝘼𝙄𝙉𝙀𝙍𝙎 𝙁𝙊𝙍 𝘾𝙃𝙊𝙊𝙆𝙎          

Not sure what to do with all those containers? Well don’t forget all money raised from the P&C Containers 
for Change efforts will go towards helping feed and look after our school's beloved chickens and their 
coop.  
Donate your 10c containers at the school drop off point (behind the hall near the bike racks), or at your 
local refund point using our scheme ID: C10267661.  
If you need our kiosk barcode (some kiosks need this instead of the ID) please email us and we will forward 

you the code              

 

           COFFEE VAN            

Our coffee van, courtesy of the fabulous Carole Saville, is back for its first visit of the term this Friday. 
Come and grab your caffeine hit before the Primary Schools assembly and help raise funds for the 
school. The coffee van is located in the Primary School carpark. 
 

𝗖𝗢𝗡𝗧𝗔𝗖𝗧 𝗨𝗦:  

       Please note that the P & C message on Seesaw is not monitored so any queries please feel free to drop 

us a line at pccreaney@gmail.com        

 

 

School Website  

We are looking at updating our website and are putting the call out for any website designers, in our wonderful 

parent community. Alternatively, if you have any recommendations for a website designer we would 

appreciate it if you could email storm.breen@education.wa.edu.au 

 

Suspicious Activity  
If you notice any suspicious activity on school grounds after school is closed, please contact Security on 9264 

4771 or the Police on 131 444. 
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